
 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

01-24-17 

Renovation of Housing unit 3&4 

Purpose 

As part of the FY17 Budget, the renovation of housing units 3&4 was included.  The 
renovated facility will serve as classroom space for academic programs such as Dance, 
Yoga, Zumba, Karate, etc.  The College has requested bids to replace the roof on the 
facility and demo the interior of the facility.  Once this is done, facility management 
staff will install the flooring, electrical, and paint the interior of the facility.  The plan is 
for the facility to be available for Fall 17 classes.  Bid requests were made with the 
Chamber of Commerce and advertised in the local paper.  The following are the bid 
was received: 

 

Brentwood Builders      $76,000 

 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the bid from Brentwood 
builders. 


